
 
 REGISTRATION FORM 

 

Arizona State Rifle & Pistol Association 
Women’s Division 

Presents:  
  

   NSSF’s First Shots Rifle Class 
     

 

 
 

Hosted By:      
Date:  June 2, 2024 

     Time: 8:00 AM – 12:00 PM 
 

LOCATION:  BEN AVERY SHOOTING RANGE  
                 4044 N. BLACK CANYON BLVD.  

                            PHOENIX, AZ 85086 

 
Name:  ________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:  ______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City:  __________________________________________ State:  ___________ Zip Code:   ____________________ 
 
Phone Number:  _________________________________Cell:  __________________________________________ 

 
E-mail Address:  ________________________________________________________________________________  
 
Date of Birth:  (mm/dd/yyyy)  _____________________________  
   
           Circle Responses  
 Have you ever shot firearms before?      Yes  No    

 Are you a member of Arizona State Rifle & Pistol Association?  Yes  No  

 How did you hear about the event? __________________________________________________  

Class will introduce new shooters to shooting fundamentals, firearm safety, deliver hands-on 
experience, and provide incentives to continue their shooting journey. Rifles, ammo, hearing 
and eye protection are provided. First Shots handbooks and safety information provided by 
NSSF.  Open to all Boys & Girls Ages 12 and up and adults using 22 caliber Rifles.   
   
Registration Fee $20 - Note: Registration must be received by May 25, 2024 and limited to the 
first 12 Students. Registration fee is non-refundable.  Register on line at:  
https://asrpa.com/product/nssf-first-shot-rifle-class/ or Send Registration Form and Payment to:   
ASRPA Women’s Division, 47801 N Black Canyon Hwy #307, New River AZ 85087               
    
For more information, contact Carol Ruh with Arizona State Rifle & Pistol Association, Women’s 
Division at 602-571-3886 or carolruh@azwsa.com.   Arizona Women's Shooting Associates is affiliated 
with the National Rifle Association.   


